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Thank you for taking to the time to recognize my opposition to SB 1529.  In the last 

two years we have watched executive branch offices enforce rules that were 

generated within the executive branch, bypassing the leaders elected by the people.  

This disregard for a balance of powers was on display as a legislative committee 

called OSHA in and was told that OSHA doesn't have to answer to the legislature.  

States of Emergency declared by the executive branch or office there under should 

be limited and be overseen.  This donation of power isn't healthy.  Vote no and allow 

longer changes in the function of the State to remain with elected officials. 

Thank you.  


